
TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

November 9, 2017 

Kristopher E. Twomey 
Law Office of Kristopher E. Twomey, P.C. 
1725 I Street, NW, Suite 300 
Washington, D.C. 20006 

RE: Docket No. 17-00065, Application ofMonster Broadband, Inc. for a Certificate to 
Provide Competing Local Telecommunications Services in Tennessee 

Dear Mr. Twomey, 

The Tennessee Public Utility Commission ("TPUC") is in receipt of Monster Broadband, Inc.'s 
response to our initial data request. However, the TPUC requires the following information 
before action on Monster Broadband, Inc.'s application can proceed: 

1) Provide the original surety bond issued to Monster Broadband, Inc. by RLI Insurance 
Company. The initial application contained a copy and the response to our initial 
data request also contained a copy of the bond. 

2) Provide the company's balance sheet and cash flow statement for the time period 
January 2016 through December 2016. A profit and loss statement for 2016 was 
included in Monster Broadband, Inc. 's initial response to our data request. Also, 
provide balance sheets, profit and loss statements and cash flow statements for 2014 
and 2015. 

3) Provide a detailed discussion describing and detailing the expenses contained in the 
following items listed in the profit and loss statement for January 2016 through 
December 2016: 
*Fuel 
*Credit Card Fees 
*Transfer of Money 
*Materials and Supplies 
*Repairs & Maintenance 
*Rubbage Removal Supplies 
*Taxes I 941 
*Total Utilities 

$19,340.73 
$10,709.79 
$30,450.00 
$239,201.31 
$38,964.53 
$12,155.87 
$141,416.96 
$33,836.38 
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It is requested that this information be provided no later than 2:00 pm on November 22, 2017 and 
that you reference Docket Number 17-00065 on the response. In accordance with TRA rules 
submit either (1) thirteen written copies of your response or (2) four written copies and an 
electronic version. Should you have questions regarding this request, please contact Lisa Foust 
at 615-770-6886. 

David Foster 
Director, Utilities Division 


